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From: Jan Rising <roadrobinjan25@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 4:43 PM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB 4029

I live in Bend, OR and I support HB 4029 and protections for the 
Deschutes River and other scenic rivers in Oregon.   

The beautiful, wild and scenic Deschutes River attracted me to central 
Oregon 12 years ago. I've seen the water quality in the river deteriorate in 
the past 12 years.   

Please find a different route to connect trails that don't further harm the 
Deschutes River.   

Thanks,  

Jan Rising 


